
5TH DEC 2019 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

SCHOOL BANKING 

HAS FINISHED FOR THIS 

YEAR. 

PRE KINDER  

THURSDAY’S 31ST 

OCT—5TH DEC 

1.30 P.M—2.30 P.M 

12TH DEC 

ASSEMBLY &  

AFTERNOON TEA 

1.00 P.M. 

13TH DEC 

LEAVER’S DINNER 

 

17TH LEAVER’S 

ASSEMBLY  

2.15 LIL ROOM 

19TH WHOLE SCHOOL 

EXCURSIONS 

P-6 AQUATIC CENTRE 

7-10 PADDLE BOARDING 

 

20TH STAFF LAST DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

From the Principal.. 

As we come to the end of the school year, it is nice to have so many opportunities to cele-

brate student success, student learning and student achievement. The first of our celebra-

tions was a Certificate Assembly yesterday afternoon. Presentations included acknowledg-

ing student success in the Australian Maths Competition, acknowledging positive classroom 

behaviour through our Dojo reward system and class merit certificates. 

It was also a wonderful opportunity to have representatives from both Aurora and Gold-

wind here to award certificates and prizes to students who entered the ‘Name the Wind 

Turbine Competition’. The CEO from Aurora Rebecca Kardos and Janet Monks form 

Goldwind handed out certificates and prizes – A miniature turbine and either a Goldwind 

hat or beanie – to all of our winners. 

It is nice to think that a development the size of the wind farm touches everybody in our 

community in such a positive way. Aurora have made a commitment to work with us next 

year and organise a trip out to the wind farm so students can see their names on the tur-

bines themselves. We look forward to that. 

The following pictures are just a few of the certificates that were handed out yesterday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to thank the parents and community members that came along yesterday. The 

extra ‘certificate assembly’ was scheduled as a response to some parent concerns last year 

about the Presentation Assembly being too long, particularly for the younger children who 

weren’t necessarily the focus. I would be interested in hearing from parents, what they 

think of this year’s assemblies to determine if it is something we continue to do. 

 

Nadine Davey 





 

Class One and Two 
 

Last Friday we made ‘Bread in a Bag’! We mixed all of the ingredients together in a bag and then baked the 

bread. We had a big feast and ate the bread with tomato soup, made out of tomatoes from our garden and 

butter chicken that we cooked earlier this year. It was a fantastic day and students have had a fantastic 

learning experience; from planting the tomatoes, to watching them grow, to picking them, freezing them, 

cooking using the tomatoes and herbs from our garden, to finally eating them on Friday. Well done to all 

involved!  



 

5/6 Cricket Match  

Well done to our 5/6 students who participated in a cricket game against Oatlands on Friday. Final scores 

were Bothwell 67-44. A big thank you to our Secondary helpers who umpired and scored on the day. Also 

thanks to the Bothwell Cricket Club who allowed us to use their wickets, and the Central Highlands Council 

for allowing us ground use.   

 





 

School Office Opening Times—2019-2020 

 
The  school office will closed from the 21st December and  

will be reopening on the 13th January, 2020 

Opening hours will be 8.30 am till 3.30 pm. 

 

Levy and Book Sales—2020 
Invoices for levies will be issued directly from the Education Department early in January. Parents have the choice of 

paying by B Pay, at Service Tasmania or at the school office. If paying at the school office please pay with cash or 

cheque, we do not have eftpos facilities.  

If you elect to pay your levies at the school please remember to bring your invoice with you. 

Stationery requirement lists will be sent home with reports, only Grade 3 and up are expected to have their own   

stationery.  Younger grades will have class sets in classrooms covered under the levy system. 

 Stationery purchases and uniform order  

collection will be held on Tuesday, 30th January, 2020—9 am till 4pm. 

 

STAS 
If you have received a letter from the Student Assistance Department stating that you need to supply your income  

details, please do so as soon as possible.   

 

School Magazine 
Your families copy of Insight 2019 will be sent home on the last day of term.  

Copies are also available from local business and the school office.  

 

Keep an eye on Facebook as any changes to the above will be posted on there. 

 

Wishing all a Merry Christmas and a restful holiday with your children. 

 

Chris & Tanya 

 

…………………………………………………………………….. 

2020– School Terms 

Term 1 Start: Wednesday 5th February (students commence) 

Term 1 Finish: Thursday 9th April (students finish) -  Friday 10th April (student free day) 

Easter break: Friday 19 April  – 25th April 

Term 2 Start: Monday 27th April. Term 2 Finish: Friday 3rd July 

Term 3 Start: Monday 20th July. Term 3 Finish: Friday 25th September 

Term 4 Start: Monday 12th October. Term 4 Finish: Thursday 17th December (students finish) 



Kinder Prep Excursion 

 

Kinder/Prep travelled to the Botanical Gardens on Tuesday to do some     

exploring. The weather was a bit cold but we had lots of fun exploring the 

Japanese Garden, the Antarctic plant room, the duck pond and the flower 

clock.  We then had a play at Cornelian Bay Park before returning to school. 

What a busy and fun day! 







 

 

Canteen Special 

Mini Pizzas 

Base is toasted pitta bread or English muffin. 

 

Toppings:  Salami, Cheese. 

                      Pineapple   (Tick a box) 

 

 

Ham  Pineapple 

Cheese  Tomato 

Chicken  Backed Beans 

Mayonnaise  Spaghetti 





 

 

 

Bothwell Library 

 





CONTACT DETAILS 

  

 

 
2019 – School Terms 

 

 

Students return Tuesday 23rd 

July - Fri 27th Sept. 

 

Term 4  Mon 14th Oct  - 

Thurs 19th  Dec  (students 

finish) 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


